TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Conducted a second conversation at the round table on
writing articles

(%] on June 11, 2019, with the participation of the Head of the Department of Higher Mathematics,
Professor Khudoyorov Bakhtiyor Alimovich, a second round-table discussion on the writing of scientific
articles in Scopus journals was held. Unlike the first, for this meeting invited faculty members of the
departments of mechanization of agriculture and energy supply of agriculture and water management.

Based on his experience, before submitting articles to journals, Bakhtiyor Khudoyorov advised to find
suitable journals corresponding to the fields of activity of each scientist, and then, based on the
requirements of journals, gave recommendations on how to eliminate the shortcomings. During the
presentation, the participants of the event were shown ways to eliminate the shortcomings indicated by
the reviewers. The round table was different from the first variety of questions and answers. The next
round-table discussion will be held for faculty members of the faculties of land management and the
organization and management of water management.

Information of the head of the monitoring department of the international rating activity of
the institute G.Gosiyev.
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